
August 3, 2004

Mr. James R. Cromeenes
29 Marberry Dr
Metropolis, IL 62960-1132

Dear Mr. Cromeenes:

I am responding to your letter to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) dated
July 7, 2004, requesting a record of your radiation exposure.  We have searched the NRC and
the Department of Energy (DOE) databases of occupational radiation exposure monitoring data
and have not found any records related to you.

The legal dose of record is required to be maintained at the monitoring site, and after
contacting the site, it is my understanding that per your written request, you were sent a copy of
your radiation exposure record(s), by certified mail, on October 16, 2003.  It is my conclusion
that the NRC does not have any other records to offer.  

I hope this information is helpful to you.  If you have any further questions, please contact     
Mr. Michael G. Raddatz of my staff at (301) 415-6334.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at  http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Sincerely,

                       /RA/ Robert Nelson for

Gary S. Janosko, Chief
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety 

      and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

      and Safeguards
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